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We had a very interesting and informative 
talk at our October meeting by David 
Sutherland, an Ambassador for Aquaboxes.  
Apart from a donation to the charity we 
presented him with a fantastic array of 89 
knitted teddies, 69 “Fish and Chip” knitted 
baby dresses and hats and 3 baby blankets 

for the Aquaboxes. He demonstrated how a 
simple filter could change incredibly dirty and 
germ ridden water into fresh clear drinking water, 
totally clear of things germs like Cholera. I, as president, was given the task 
of drinking the water and I have to say it tasted fine and I am still here!  

On the 11th I had the privilege of laying a wreath for Inner 
Wheel at the Cenotaph in Marlow on the Remembrance Day 
Service which this year, being the 100th anniversary of the end 
of World War 1, was packed with people well up the High 
Street, and was a particularly poignant and special occasion. 

Our Bridge Drive in 
November was a very 
successful and enjoyable afternoon both for the players and the 
helpers. At least the weather was kind this year and the kitchen 
was warm. All the helpers had a fun afternoon, with some very 
noisy   laughter, nearly 

upsetting the bridge players. We received so many 
compliments on the amazing tea we provided and that 
was down to so many of you for helping to make 

sandwiches, scones and cakes 
yet again. All of these, of 
course, served with matching 
china tea sets! Well done everyone and a big thankyou from me.  

Great fun and fellowship were had at Toad hall where we had our 
Pub Lunch and we were also able to do some Christmas shopping in the Garden Centre Christmas 
shop. It was good to have Maureen with us on this occasion. 

Six of us went to Benson for the District meeting and lunch, and as ever, we had a good time of 
fellowship with members from other clubs and heard a very moving and informative 
talk about pancreatic cancer, our District Chairman’s chosen Charity.  

Another very busy month! 

Wishing you all a very Happy Christmas      Jackie 

Good times, Good Cheer and a Happy New Year 


